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From: Vera Gill [veralorraine@yahoo.com.au] 
Sent: Monday, 1 November 2010 5:59 PM 
To: VIC Redistribution 
Subject: Federal Boundary Changes, Murrindindi Shire Council 
Attachments: Ltr Aus Electoral Commission 1 11 10.docx 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find attached a letter of objection to the proposed redistribution of the Murrindinid Shire Council 

Local Govgernment area to the Federal Seat of Indi. 

Yours faithfully, 

Vera and Peter Gill 

Directors, 

El Kanah Marysville 
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ABN 65268033842 El Kanah as at 6.2.09 

1
st 

November, 2010 

The Redistribution Secretariat,
 
Australian Electoral Commission
 
Level 8, Casselden Place,
 
2 Lonsdale Street,
 
Melbourne, 3000.
 

Dear Sir/Madam,
 

Re:  Murrindindi Shire Council Local Government – Boundary Changes 

It has come to our attention that it is proposed that the Murrindindi Shire Council Local Government 

area could soon be redistributed to the Federal Seat of Indi.  

This is of great concern to us as we are working closely with the Murrindindi Shire Council in the 

rebuilding of our Guest House, El Kanah Marysville, after it was completely destroyed by the Black 

Saturday fires. 

We have always found the Council to be helpful and informative in regards to planning and building, 

and this is not only in our present circumstances but in the past as well. 

The Council has also been excellent in assisting Marysville in the promotion of tourism, and we 

require their assistance even more now in getting the town back on its feet. 

It seems a great shame that when a Council is operating well in a particular district, and we are sure 

this applies to other areas in the Shire too, that a redistribution should occur to stop this continuing. 

We are also disappointed that there has been a lack of public information and consultation associated 

with this redistribution proposal.  

We would very much appreciate it if the Committee would reconsider any redistribution that would 

see Murrindindi Shire Council removed from the Seat of McEwen. 

Yours faithfully, 

Vera and Peter Gill 

Directors 
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